
JOINT MEETING 
CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL/ WASHINGTON TOWNSHIP TRUSTEES/ 

CENTERVILLE CITY SCHOOL BOARD 
JUNE 8, 1987 

TIME: 7:30 P.M . 
PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building , Council Chambers 

PRESENT: City of Centerville 
Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor Brooks Compton 
Councilrnernbers Jeffrey Siler 

J . V. Stone 
Bernard Samples 

City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Administrative Assistant Stephen King 
Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 

Washington Township 
Trustee President Douglas Fink 
Trustees Walter Buchanan 

Russell Miller 
Administrator Michael Morton 

Centerville City School District 
Board President Richard Marshall 
Board Members Richard Hoback 

Torn Poulton 
Barbara Sooy 
Ron Thompson 

Superintendent Donald Overly 

The Meeting was opened by Mayor Heintz with welcoming 
comments. 

Mr . David McDaniel , Centerville High School Principal, 
reviewed activities of a Committee formed to study the 
feasibility of an indoor swimming p ool in the 
Centerville/ Washington Township Community . He believes that the 
Community deserves an indoor facility. The Committee is 
currently waiting to assess the final results of the South 
Suburban YMCA . 

Mr . Fink advised that the Township has been in negotiations 
with the YMCA . If acquisition occurs, it is the intent to 
construct an indoor pool , things look positive, information 
should be forthcoming later this month . 

The three entities reviewed their tax levy projections . 
There will be a new tax levy placed on the ballot this fall by 
Washington Township . 

Mr . Kenning and Mr . Morton reviewed current road projects in 
the City of Centerville and Washington Township ; several major 
road projects are underway . 



Mr. Miller announced the dedication of the new Township 
Administration Building to take place July 5, 1987. The old Town 
Hall will remain under the ownership of Washington Township and 
will be available for use by the K-O Players, Town Hall Players 
and various Civic Associations. 

Major new developments in the City and Township were 
outlined by Mr. Kenning and Mr. Morton. 

Mr. Buchanan reviewed legal activities in the Township 
during the past five years. 

Mrs. Janice Mooreland, Director of Pupil Personnel for the 
Centerville Schools, reviewed pupil enrollment projections for 
1988. Classes become slightly larger each year . 

Discussion followed relative to school recognition signs . 
The three Administrators will seek a preliminary design to be 
considered by the three entities . 

Dr. Overly outlined activities by Ohio State Legislators 
which will effect schools financially. 

Approved: ___________________ _ 
Mayor 


